
From: Jennifer Bourbonais
To: Michelle Claviter-Tveit; Jared Ecklund
Cc: Angela Lepak
Subject: FW: Kochar Variance
Date: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 10:28:55 AM

Not sure if we'll get a resolution, so let's save this to the file. Thanks!

-----Original Message-----
From: Fayal Township [mailto:fayaltownship@mchsi.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 10:26 AM
To: Jennifer Bourbonais <BourbonaisJ@StLouisCountyMN.gov>
Subject: Kochar Variance

WARNING: External email. Please verify sender before opening attachments or clicking on links.

Just an FYI that the Town Board rendered no opinion with Justin and Teresa Kochar- they defer the decision to St.
Louis County. Thanks!

Heidi Coldagelli
Town of Fayal Clerk/Treasurer
4375 Shady Lane
Eveleth MN 55734
218-744-2878 (ph)
218-744-5986 (fax)

-----Original Message-----
From: Jennifer Bourbonais <BourbonaisJ@StLouisCountyMN.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 10:57 AM
To: Fayal Township <fayaltownship@mchsi.com>
Subject: Re: Kauppi Sewer Sign Off

Thanks!!

Sent from my iPad

> On Jul 29, 2020, at 10:20 AM, Fayal Township <fayaltownship@mchsi.com> wrote:
>
> ﻿WARNING: External email. Please verify sender before opening attachments or clicking on links.
>
> Heidi Coldagelli
> Town of Fayal Clerk/Treasurer
> 4375 Shady Lane
> Eveleth MN 55734
> 218-744-2878 (ph)
> 218-744-5986 (fax)
>
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Fayal Township <fayaltownship@mchsi.com>
> Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 12:16 PM

mailto:/O=ST LOUIS COUNTY/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=C4FE8615921846F0983F7410DE438B79-BOURBONA
mailto:Claviter-TveitM@stlouiscountymn.gov
mailto:EcklundJ@StLouisCountyMN.gov
mailto:LepakA@stlouiscountymn.gov
mailto:fayaltownship@mchsi.com


> To: Heidi Coldagelli <fayaltownship@mchsi.com>
> Subject: Send data from MFP13380155 07/29/2020 10:16
>
> Scanned from MFP13380155
> Date:07/29/2020 10:16
> Pages:1
> Resolution:200x200 DPI
> ----------------------------------------
> <DOC072920.pdf>

This message was secured by Zix(R).



From: Barbara [mailto:nobens@mchsi.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 1:00 PM 
To: Jennifer Bourbonais <BourbonaisJ@StLouisCountyMN.gov> 
Subject: Kochars garage  
 
WARNING: External email. Please verify sender before opening attachments or clicking on links. 
 
Sent from my iPhone.                                I’m their neighbor Barbara Nobens and I’m not happy about this 
garage. I do not want to have a garage there. They don’t have room for a 30 by 30 garage. They have 
one that’s 2 1/2 car garage that  is close to the lot line. That one is by their 50 feet  from the road and 
then it goes up to 75 feet  in the center where the new one would be and then it’s 100 feet at the lake. 
When we built we all didn’t put our houses in a row so mine is in the center. Theirs is near the lake and I 
understand they are adding on to the front to make a patio. They have brought in a lot of sand.  I feel 
like my view will be nothing but building’s.    I have had my lot surveyed 2 times and the map you sent 
does not show it right.   I have a plot map that was from  St. Louis county.                           Thank you for 
any attention you give this for my having to view this project each time I’m seated at my kitchen table or 
walk outside.                             BARBARA NOBENS 
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